
 

 

19 February 2020 
 
 
 
Jeanette Radcliffe 
Committee Secretary 
Community Affairs Legislation Committee (Sen) 
E: community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Radcliffe 
 
Inquiry into the Australian Sports Anti-Doping Authority Amendment (Enhancing 
Australia’s Anti-Doping Capability) Bill 2019 

 
  

Corrections to the transcript 

 

We note that at page 8, what I sought to convey was that the ADRVP had been a check on 
the CEO. The proposed legislation both removes the check on the CEO and lowers the 
standard that the CEO must meet. (We do not oppose abolishing the ADRVP because it 
lengthens the process). 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 




